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Banned Books Week - September 26 - October 1, 2016: http://www.ala.org/bbooks 

Banned Books Week, an annual celebration of the freedom to read since 1982, is observed the last week 
of September. Each year, librarians, booksellers, teachers and countless others take this opportunity to 

highlight the importance of intellectual freedom and remind us not to take this precious democratic     
freedom for granted.  

Contact ALA's Office for Intellectual Freedom (OIF) with questions. 

Library Card Sign-up Month - September 2016: http://www.ala.org/librarycardsignup 

September is Library Card Sign-Up Month - a time when the American Library Association and libraries across the country remind 
parents that the most important school supply of all is @ your library® - it's your library card. September was first so designated in 

1988, as a continuation of a national campaign launched the previous year. The name of the 2016 Honorary Chairperson as well as 
free promotional tools (PSA, banners for use with social media, etc) featuring the 2016 Honorary Chairperson will be available at 
the official page, September is Library Card Sign-up Month (see Library Card Sign-Up Month History for names of prior Honorary    
Chairpersons/Spokespersons). Contact Library Card Sign-up Month Campaign Coordinator Megan McFarlane of the ALA Public 

Awareness Office with questions. 
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Cupcakes and Canvas 
              Presented by:  

           Andrea Brown 
Tuesday, September 20th 

Tuesday, September 27th 

5:00 p.m. - 7:00 p.m.              

 $5 pre-pay 

RSVP is required  

at sign-up for materials. 

All AGES WELCOME 

 

Please remember to add your name 

to The Cupcakes and Canvas  

alternate list. People do cancel!!!  

THE NEXT SCPL BOARD MEETING  
IS TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 13TH 

ALL PROGRAMS FREE UNLESS  

OTHERWISE SPECIFIED .   
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Crochet  
Monday, September 12th, 19th 

and 26th 

10:00 a.m.ð 11:30 a.m. 

5:00 p.m.ð 6:30 p.m. 
Taught by: Andrea Brown 

ALL AGES WELCOME  

 

Bring a dish fresh from your garden and at least 10 

copies of your  

favorite recipe to share. 

Please sign up at the Circulation Desk 

Presented by:  

Andrea Brown 

Tuesday, September 6th 

5:00 p.m. - 6:00 p.m. 

Stampinô Up  

General  

Card Workshop 
 

 

Presented By: 

Jennifer            

Merle-Hamscher 

Wednesday,        

September 6th 

6:30 p.m. - 8:00 p.m. 

$5 material charge 

RSVP needed 

 

 



Monday AM Quilters  
 

Monday,  
September 19th  

9:00 a.m. ð  2:00 p.m.  
Bring your projects, hand or machine 
work, and join in the ñquilting bee.ò 
Plenty of tables, plugs, and space.  

Open to the public. 
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Basic Water Color Class 
Presented by: Tabitha Dilner 

Thursday, September 22nd 

4:00 p.m. - 5:30 p.m. 

$3 material fee (Pre-Pay) 

RSVP @The Circulation Desk 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ALL AGES WELCOME  

Calico Girls 

Quilting Club 

Monday,  

September 6th 

6:30 p.m. 

Come quilt with the Calico Girls. 

 

Amateur Radio Club 
Thursday, September 15th 

6:00 p.m. 

Ever Green  

Gardening Club 
 

Tuesday, September 20th 

12:30 p.m. 

Letôs Walk 
Every Tuesday in September!!! 

8:00 a.m. - 9:00 a.m. 

Meet in front of the Henry F. Schricker Branch 

FREE notary service now  

available at 

Koontz Lake 

Starke County  

Genealogical Society 

Meeting 

 
Friday, September 16th 

1:00 p.m. 


